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Andrew D. Lipman 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
andrew.lipman@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

June 4, 2012 

Via E-Filing 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Docket No. UT-121067 
Notification of the Transfer of Control of Network Billing Systems, LLC to 
Fusion Telecommunications International, Inc. 

 NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

On behalf of Fusion Telecommunications International, Inc. (“Fusion”), Fusion NBS 
Acquisition Corp. (“Newco”) and Network Billing Systems, LLC (“NBS”) (collectively, 
the “Parties”), this letter notifies the Commission that the Parties completed transfer of 
direct control of NBS to Newco and indirect control of NBS to Fusion. 

We would appreciate it if you would please acknowledge receipt of this filing. Should 
you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact Brett 
Ferenchak at 202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Andrew D. Lipman 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for the Parties 


